Scout Report 2018

[bookmark: _GoBack]We believe that through adventure scouts are challenged and so experience new things which enrich their lives. 34th Scouts have experienced a few new adventures supported by our leadership team.
Although we only have now have 6 scouts we are expecting a few more from the cubs.
Badges are awarded upon completion of the structured content offered.
Activity Badges Awarded
Fencing
Shooting 
Hiking
Camping
Craft
Kayaking
Communicator 
Interpreter 

2 scouts are attending Chamboree
3 scouts have been offered a sailing experience 
Strong interest in scouts attending Blakfoot especially as Beth did it last year and received a gold award.
The kayakers have just completed their paddle sports level 2

We are constantly looking and enquiring for new and exciting things to do.

Thank you for your continued support 

Scout Leader. Gary Chadwick 
Assistant Scout Leader Dave Catterall
